

Stephen P. Yerxa, Chair PPH Independent Citizens' Oversight Committee c/o Palomar Pomerado Health 15255 Innovation Drive San Diego, CA 92128

April 20, 2006

Lee Human, M.D. 2400 Peet Lane Escondido, CA 92025

Re: Letter of Resignation - Palomar Pomerado Health Independent Citizens' Oversight Committee

Dear Dr. Human:

As Chair of the Palomar Pomerado Health Independent Citizens' Oversight Committee (the "Committee"), I would like to thank you on behalf of the Committee for your willingness to serve. As you are aware, the Committee reviewed your Letter of Resignation at its last meeting, on Tuesday, March 28, 2006. It was obvious that your resignation was not made lightly; and the Committee was very appreciative of the opportunity to refill your seat with someone whose schedule would be more accommodating, knowing that opportunity brought with it the loss of your expertise and familiarity with the District.

We wish you the best of luck in your retirement and would encourage your return to community service should the opportunity present itself over the coming years.

Very truly yours,

Stephen P. Yerxa, Chair

Independent Citizens' Oversight Committee

cc: Committee Members

Bob Hemker, CFO (District Staff Support)

PPH Board Finance Committee

PPH Board